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Invitation 
 

 
Welcome Reception  
Winter Semester 2019 
 
for International Doctoral Students, 
Postdoctoral Researchers,  
and Visiting Scholars  
 
 
 

Welcome Reception  
for International Doctoral Students, Postdoctoral Researchers and 
Visiting Scholars 
 
The reception will take place at lunch time so that you can easily fit 
it into your workday. There will be a short presentation of different 
service points at our university followed by a finger food lunch. It 
will give you the opportunity to ask more questions and meet other 
international colleagues in an informal way. 
 
So join us on  
 

Thursday, October 17, 2019 

from 12 pm – 1.30 pm 

 
Foyer of the International Centre, Pfaffenwaldring 60 (IZ), Campus Vaihingen 
 
 

Registration via Email: Until October 11, 2019  (welcome.center@ia.uni-stuttgart.de) 

 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
_________________________________________  
Welcome Center for International Scholars and Department for 
International Students  
International Office 
University of Stuttgart  


